STATE OF RHODE ISLAND
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS REGULATION
560 Jefferson Blvd. Ste. 204
Warwick, RI 02886

Office of Cannabis Regulation

May 18, 2021
Via Email
To: Compassion Center Applicants

Re: Status Update on Medical Marijuana Compassion Center Lottery

On Friday, April 30, the Office of Cannabis Regulation issued a notice of conditional
qualification for the compassion center lottery. Since that time, we have received notices of
administrative appeal from one or more of the non-qualified applicants. The Office plans to
schedule and announce a date certain for the lottery upon the conclusion of these administrative
proceedings.

Sincerely,

T .

Matthew Santacroce
Chief, Office of Cannabis Regulation
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